- Upper Yukon
Corp. Gets
.Director

The . Upper -Yukon' Develop-
ment Corporation located in Ft.
Yukon has a new director.

Former Area Community De-
veloper, Nancy James has recent-
ly taken over thé responsibilities
of Director of the program..

“Nancy graduated from' the
high school in Fort Yukon in
1967 and since then has served
three years. in the U.S. Navy
(Waves), completed four years
of college work, and became
the Mayor of Fort Yukon, then
the Director of the . Upper
Yukon Development Corpora-
tion.

DIRECTOR — Pictured above,
New: Director of the Upper Yu-
‘kon Development Corp., Nancy
James,



